Security Committee Meeting June 7, 2022
Start: 7:25pm
Attendees: Mike Stocknoff, Barry Silbiger, Charlie Bogusat, Mike Ilardi, Scot Desort

1. Patrol boat motor. Ed Vasquez will look at the engine as it is still problematic for daily use.

2. Gate guards will be given shirts and an ID badge on a lanyard. Laurie ordered shirts and the office staff will give out a lanyard with gate guard ids.

3. A security guard will work full time until Labor Day, at which time the need will be reevaluated.  The employee does NOT require health insurance or 401K. He would decline both.  The committee approved the employee to work 35 hours but no more than 40 per week.

4. Radios are moving around from their assigned locations, this needs to stop.   Charlie will talk with the beach committee and staff about this issue.

5. Gate guards will be scheduled for after hours Beach 1 and 3 Fri-Sat-Sun

6. Anticipated fall expenses on security vehicle – Tires and front brakes, cost TBD

7. We need a guard in the security truck on Sunday’s from 2pm-7pm   Charlie will talk with Rich about covering this shift.

Adjourned: 7:48pm

Minutes: Barry Silbiger
Barry Silbiger & Mike Stocknoff :Co-Chairs
Approved: Mike Ilardi - OIC

